
 

 Ravens Academy Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Very soon, we shall be implementing our new behaviour system. Please take 

the time to read through the behaviours and matching consequences. We 

shall be holding an open afternoon for parents to come in to discuss further 

and to ask any questions they may have. This will be taking place on 

Wednesday 4th May 2022 at 2.30pm. Please let the office know if you will 

be attending.  

  
Continual good behaviour, sitting and working nicely, polite 

manners, helping others, trying our best, kind words. 

Green Week - GTBG Sticker 
Green Half Term - GTBG Button Badge 

Green Term - GTBG Enamel Silver Badge 

 
 

Out of seat, rocking on seat, slouching, calling out, not 
listening/ paying attention, pushing/shoving, running indoors, 

not working. 

 

 
Warning 

 

 

 

Persistent L1 behaviour, distracts others, inappropriate 
physical contact, disruptive behaviour, interferes with other’s 
property, minor deliberate damage (pencils), leaves the room 

without permission, telling lies to get others into trouble, 
persistent rough play. 

       Breaktime Detention 
Lunch Time Detention. 

2 + Detentions in a week – Placed on Report 

 

 

 
Persistent L2 Behaviour, encourages others to misbehave, 

causes hurt intentionally, verbally abusive to adults/others, 
answering back or constantly questioning/refusing, 

insulting/name calling including racist and homophobic 
language, petty theft, damage to property or equipment, 

threatens violence, bullying, stealing. 
 

After School Detention. 
Parents to be telephoned to agree same day 

detention or within 48hours. 

 

 
Persistent L3 Behaviour, physical or violent assault causing 

injury, or persistent violent behaviour, sexualized behaviour, 
serious damage to property, carrying a weapon with the 

intention to wound, persistent bullying, 
including homophobic, racist threats and abuse.  

Internal exclusion 
Temporary exclusion 
Permanent exclusion 

 

Mrs Valerie Rose 

Principal 

 

 

 



Parent Conduct 

A reminder to all Parents/Carers to treat all members of the school 

community with respect and be mindful that our children do not need to 

hear any bad language or see any commotion around the school grounds. 

If you have any issues with other Parents please come into the school 

office and we will help in any way we can. 

Parent Notices 

Just a reminder that no dogs are allowed on the school premises. Also, 

no smoking or vaping is allowed on or around the school grounds.  

         

Uniform 

Please ensure your children are wearing the correct uniform and 

school shoes. The uniform policy is on the school website. Children 

are now able to wear the summer uniform.  

Menu week commencing 25th April Week 2 (New Menu) see 

website for more details. 

Holiday Dates 2021-2022 

NON PUPIL DAYS                                                       

Friday 27th May 2022 

Friday 1st July 2022 

EASTER BREAK 

Pupils return: Tues 19th Apr 

MAY HALF TERM 

Pupils finish: Thurs 26th May 



Pupils return: Mon 6th June 

SUMMER HOLS 

Pupils finish Thurs 21st July 



 

 


